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Dear Parent:





Welcome to Desert Therapies Inc. We will provide Speech-Language Therapy for your child/ children. We know you have a choice in therapy providers and “Thank You” for choosing us.





You are very important in the education and development of your child. We know how eager you are to help. Therefore, we are providing you with a speech folder. Enclosed is information about our policies, speech therapy, and speech-language development.





We will provide you with additional information relevant for your child and home practice exercises. To facilitate rapid progress, please complete all exercises regularly. In addition, we encourage you to keep copies of all of your child’s speech records. The folder is designed to help you organize the reports.





Communication between us is crucial. We expect to meet with you at least once every 4-6 weeks. You are an integral part of your child’s therapy and should observe and participate regularly. Together we will partner to best serve your child.





Finally, please complete and return the history & registration forms so we can maintain accurate records. After receiving the enclosed forms, we will contact you to schedule therapy sessions.  We look forward to working with you and your child/ children.








Sincerely,








Ruth Bonno, M.A., CCC-SLP


President / Administrator 
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